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Lenz, Bernard

From: Anderson, Leland
Sent: Monday, May 4, 2020 10:29 AM
To: Lenz, Bernard
Subject: Emailing: La Crosse #17 Motor Quotatation-Revised_4-14-20.pdf
Attachments: La Crosse #17 Motor Quotatation-Revised_4-14-20.pdf

  Bernard, 
Here is the quote for repairing or replacing the pump motor at Well 17. Due to the failure of the BMR motor in only 5 
years of operation and the fact that La Crosse was the only Municipality in Wisconsin to use this motor for continued use 
of operations it is my recommendation to replace this motor with a U S Motor. We have been using U S motors in the 
past and have had very good luck with these motors lasting 25+ years. The BMR motors have mainly been used for 
irrigation systems out West which are run seasonal and not continuous. Pulling these motors every 5 years or less is not 
cost effective in our operations. (currently more than $5,000 to pull and replace the motor). 
 
 
 
Lee Anderson 
Water Superintendent 
8oo East Avenue N. 
La Crosse WI. 54601 
Work (608) 789-7385 
Cell (608) 498-6616 
Fax (608)789-7396 
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